
 

 

 

A budget hearing  and special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Livingston, County of 
Columbia, and the State of New York was held at the town hall, 119 County Route 19, 
Livingston, NY on the 23rd day of October, 2014. 

Present:               Supervisor   James Guzzi 

      Deputy Supervisor Will Yandik 

      Councilman Phil Massaro 

      Councilwoman Kelly McDonald 

                               Councilman William Bender 

Supervisor Guzzi opened the hearing at 7:00 PM. 

Supervisor Guzzi said that taxes will not be raised this coming year and the rate will be 1.89 per 
thousand. There will be a 3% raise for employees. He also stated that we are in good fiscal 
shape with a 0% fiscal stress rating. At this point, with no further discussion or comments from 
the public, the hearing was closed. 

Resolution # 135 

Motion to close the public hearing 

A motion was made  by Deputy Supervisor Yandik, seconded Councilwoman McDonald, to close 
the public hearing on the 2015 Town budget. 

Vote 5 Ayes 

The special meeting was then opened by Supervisor Guzzi 

Resolution # 136 

Motion to adopt the 2015 town budget 

A motion was made by Councilwoman McDonald, seconded by Deputy Supervisor Yandik to 
adopt the 2015 Town budget as presented. 

Vote 5 Ayes 

The town board also discussed the overhead projector. Councilwoman McDonald will look into 
a ceiling mount for the screen. 

There was also discussion about a possible lighting district for the Elizaville/ Twin Lakes area. 

Resolution # 137 

Motion to adjourn the meeting 



 

 

A motion was made by Councilman Bender, seconded by Councilman Massaro, to adjourn the 
meeting. 

Vote 5 Ayes 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tammy Molinski 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       


